
Thank you for considering our WrapAround Service at Templepatrick Primary School. 

We are excited to offer this new initiative to support families with flexible, high-quality child care 

before and after school. 

 

        Application Window 

The application form will open on Wednesday 11th June at 10:00am and close on Wednesday 18th 

June at 10:00am. 

Applications received after this deadline will be added to our waiting list. 

Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis, based on the submission date and time of 

the online form. 

 

         Service Start Date 

Morning and Afternoon Stay and Play WrapAround sessions will begin on 1st September. 

 

       Programme Overview 

• Breakfast Club: 7:45am – 8:45am (pricing to be confirmed; subject to review) 

• Afternoon Stay and Play: 1:30pm – 5:00pm 

(We may consider extending these hours if there is sufficient demand) 

Afternoon sessions will include: 

• Optional homework support 

• Games, crafts, and themed activities 

• Healthy snacks (parents may provide their own or opt for staff-provided snacks) 

We also plan to offer Stay and Play sessions during school holidays, including Harvest, Christmas, 

Easter, and Summer breaks. 

• Current pricing: £20 per full afternoon session 

(subject to review) 

 

           Next Steps 

We aim to contact families within a few days of the application closing to confirm allocated days and 

hours for the year ahead. 

Please note: Places will only be confirmed once paperwork is completed and contracts are signed, 

following an information meeting. 

We plan to hold a family information session before the end of term for those allocated a place. This 

will cover: 

• How the service will operate 



• Programme structure 

• Payment options and potential cost reductions 

 

     Working Together 

As this is a new initiative with new staff, we kindly ask for your patience and support as we establish 

and refine the service. We are committed to learning and improving as we go. 

We will continue to work alongside ActivityNI, who will offer after-school clubs on a pay-as-you-

go basis via monthly or next-day online booking. They are also exploring the possibility of extending 

their hours to align with our WrapAround provision. 

We hope to introduce additional options and layers of support over the coming year, but our priority 

right now is to embed and strengthen our core offering. 

 

       Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr Dunlop via the school email address. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Dunlop 

 


